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The WESTWOOD HISTORICAL COMMISSION will hold a public hearing on Wednesday,
April 24, 2019 at 7:30 PM at the Fisher School, 830 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts
02090, regarding an application filed by Phillip Eramo requesting permission to demolish a
structure referred to as a barn, which may be historically and/or architecturally significant. The
barn is located at 357 Fox Hill Street. The Historical Commission’s review will be conducted
pursuant to Westwood General Bylaw Chapter 250A.

The property is located in the Single Residence E (SRE) zoning district and shown on the
Assessor’s Map as MAP 14, Lot 107. The construction date of the barn is unknown.

Copies of the Demolition Permit Application are available for inspection during business hours
at the Department of Community & Economic Development or the Town Clerk’s Office.
Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing and make their views known to
the Historical Commission.
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